Mcqs For Mrcog Part 1 Ning
If you ally habit such a referred mcqs for mrcog part 1 ning book that will
give you worth, get the completely best seller from us currently from several
preferred authors. If you want to humorous books, lots of novels, tale, jokes,
and more fictions collections are then launched, from best seller to one of the
most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all books collections mcqs for mrcog part 1
ning that we will no question offer. It is not vis--vis the costs. Its just
about what you obsession currently. This mcqs for mrcog part 1 ning, as one of
the most full of life sellers here will utterly be in the middle of the best
options to review.

Essential Obstetrics and Gynaecology Edwin Malcolm Symonds 1987
British Book News 1993 Includes no. 53a: British wartime books for young
people.
Basic Sciences for Obstetrics and Gynaecology: Core Material for MRCOG Part 1
Austin Ugwumadu 2014 This book helps doctors to learn the basic sciences for
obstetrics and gynaecology and to pass the MRCOG Part 1 exam by extending the
reader's knowledge and understanding of the basic medical sciences and their
relevance to obstetrics and gynaecology.
Pygmy Kitabu Alex Pelle 1975
MCQs for MRCOG Richard de Courcy-Wheeler 2003-02-28 This book comprises MCQs
that are designed to test the candidate's theoretical and practical knowledge
of obstetrics and gynaecology as recommended in the syllabus for the MRCOG Part
2 examination. Upwards of 250 single and multiple stem questions will be
included giving over 800 questions in all. Full answers with explanatory text
will be provided. Where appropriate the answers will be supplemented by key
message boxes and footnotes to direct further study - in this way the book can
be used as a study guide as well as a tool for revision and self-assessment. A
unique feature of the book will be the accompanying CD ROM. Using this the
candidate will be able to select at random questions to make up a practice
paper which they can sit under 'examination conditions'. When the candidate has
completed the mock examination the program will calculate their scores and
indicate whether this would represent a 'good pass / pass / borderline pass or
fail'. As with the text, full explanations of the answers will be provided.
Essentials of Obstetrics Lakshmi Seshadri 2015-01-01 Of all the medical
specialities, Obstetrics is the only one which deals with the health and wellbeing oftwo individuals: the mother and the fetus. This fascinates the medical
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student, drawing her or him into the intricacies of the subject. What the
student of Obstetrics needs is a book that provides a clear and precise
description ofpathophysiology, clinical features, diagnosis, and management
based on current guidelines. Essentialsof Obstetrics provides the student with
these, in a simple and user-friendly format. Key Features:· Use of hand-drawn
and easily reproducible line diagrams, clinical images, and easy-to-read·
language
Medical Education at a Glance Judy McKimm 2017-02-14 Covering the core
concepts, activities and approaches involved in medical education, Medical
Education at a Glance provides a concise, accessible introduction to this
rapidly expanding area of study and practice. This brand new title from the
best-selling at a Glance series covers the range of essential medical education
topics which students, trainees, new lecturers and clinical teachers need to
know. Written by an experienced author team, Medical Education at a Glance is
structured under the major themes of the discipline including teaching skills,
learning theory,and assessment, making it an easy-to-digest guide to the
practical skills and theory of medical education, teaching and learning.
Medical Education at a Glance: Presents core information in a highly visual
way, with key concepts and terminology explained. Is a useful companion to the
Association for the Study of Medical Education’s (ASME) book Understanding
Medical Education. Covers a wide range of topics and themes. Is a perfect guide
for teaching and learning in both the classroom and clinical setting.
EMQs for the MRCOG Part 2 Andrea Pilkington 2014-09-04 The EMQ element
constitutes 60% of the new MRCOG Part 2 examination. Candidates therefore need
to be well-versed in approaching this type of question and extensive practice
in answering questions is recommended. This new book contains 150 sample EMQs,
together with answers that have full detailed explanations and references for
further reading – including RCOG resources such as Green Top Guidelines - to
enhance knowledge and understanding. The book also contains a section of handy
hints and tips on passing the examination to improve candidates' chances of
success. EMQs for the MRCOG Part 2 is an invaluable study aid to help pass the
EMQ component of the MRCOG Part 2.
Obstetrics and Gynaecology Lawrence Impey 2004-09-20 "… the only book needed to
pass finals in obs and gynae." Student BMJ "…the best obstetrics and
gynaecology textbook…’ Barts and The London Chronicle Impey’s Obstetrics and
Gynaecology is the key textbook in the field. The book provides: Management
sections - invaluable for OSCE’s Ethics and legal aspects Integrated approach
to basic science and clinical practice History and examination, Investigations
and diagnosis Common disorders and diseases Abnormalities and complications The
second edition presents: Features & Benefits Illustrations including new scans
and accompanying new line diagrams - Aids understanding in real life clinical
context Key Points boxes - Highlights core information At a Glances - Rapid
summary of chapter contents New Cochrane References - Access to the clinical
evidence base Further reading section - Points to sources of deeper knowledge
and understanding All in all, Obstetrics and Gynaecology is the only book you
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need to complete your course and pass your exams!
The Wills Eye Manual Nika Bagheri 2016-04-19 For more than 25 years, The Wills
Eye Manual has been a best-selling source of authoritative guidance on treating
ocular disorders in an office, emergency room, or hospital setting. The 7th
Edition introduces exciting new changes to bring this pocket-sized reference
thoroughly up to date – including high-quality multimedia content – while
retaining the features that have made it so useful in daily practice.
MRCOG Part 1: 550 SBAs and MCQs Katherine Andersen 2013-06-14 Reflecting the
new exam format, MRCOG PART 1: 550 SBAs AND MCQs offers the most up-to-date and
comprehensive coverage of practice questions, for trainees preparing for the
MRCOG Part 1 exam. Presented in a clear layout, chapters are mapped to the
syllabus to deliver structured revision in all the key topics. Featuring a
wealth of practice questions and fully descriptive answers, this book provides
the essential revision text to maximise chances of exam success. 550 questions,
reflecting the breadth of topics encountered in the actual exam Answers feature
concise descriptions to consolidate knowledge and understanding Extensive
evidence-based referencing to relate theory to clinical practice Includes two
complete mock papers to practice and improve exam technique Visually-enhanced
answers to improve understanding of key concepts
Opportunities in Global Health Gurinder Shahi 2008-12-19 A compilation of
topical review papers on opportunities and challenges in global health
developed under the guidance of Dr. Gurinder Shahi.
Clinical Optics Andrew R. Elkington 1999-08-25 Written to help trainee
ophthalmologists, this textbook is now the recognised text on optics for the
examinations of the Royal College of Ophthalmologists and the Royal Surgical
Colleges. It approaches the subject from first principles and assumes no
previous knowledge of optics. The book has been kept as simple as possible and
is liberally complemented with diagrams designed to be easily understood and
memorised. Only the most fundamental and clinically useful mathematical
formulae are quoted, and the optical principles are applied to clinical
situations. Ophthalmology examinations have changed substantially since the
last edition was written and a total rewrite of this essential guide has become
necessary. The third edition has been made more comprehensive and detailed to
keep up with these changes and incorporates three new chapters: refractive
surgery, contact lenses and lasers. Other new material includes photometry,
visual acuity, contrast sensitivity, colour vision, absorptive lenses,
fluorescence, ultrasound, and the specular microscope.
A Practical Guide for Medical Teachers John Dent 2017-04-26 The Fifth Edition
of the highly praised Practical Guide for Medical Teachers provides a bridge
between the theoretical aspects of medical education and the delivery of
enthusiastic and effective teaching in basic science and clinical medicine.
Healthcare professionals are committed teachers and this book is an essential
guide to help them maximise their performance. This highly regarded book
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recognises the importance of educational skills in the delivery of quality
teaching in medicine. The contents offer valuable insights into all important
aspects of medical education today. A leading educationalist from the USA joins
the book’s editorial team. The continual emergence of new topics is recognised
in this new edition with nine new chapters: The role of patients as teachers
and assessors; Medical humanities; Decision-making; Alternative medicine;
Global awareness; Education at a time of ubiquitous information; Programmative
assessment; Student engagement; and Social accountability. An enlarged group of
authors from more than 15 countries provides both an international perspective
and a multi-professional approach to topics of interest to all healthcare
teachers.
The DRCOG Revision Guide Susan Ward 2017-04-13 This text offers 350 practice
questions with answers and explanations from examiners to help candidates pass
the DRCOG examination.
Fundamentals of Item Response Theory Ronald K. Hambleton 1991 By using familiar
concepts from classical measurement methods and basic statistics, this book
introduces the basics of item response theory (IRT) and explains the
application of IRT methods to problems in test construction, identification of
potentially biased test items, test equating and computerized-adaptive testing.
The book also includes a thorough discussion of alternative procedures for
estimating IRT parameters and concludes with an exploration of new directions
in IRT research and development.
Sissy Dreams: From Boyfriend to Girlfriend Paul Zante Receiving a text from
Sasha, my girlfriend, at work was always risky. Especially when she wanted to
know if her girlfriend was horny. A short and sweet (and filthy) story.
Revision Notes for the MRCOG Part 1 Arisudhan Anantharachagan 2011-07-28 This
concise revision text brings together the fundamentals of the basic sciences
required for Obstetrics and Gynaecology trainees to pass the MRCOG Part 1 exam.
A note-style format and over 100 illustrations make this the ideal revision
guide to passing the exam.
Textbook for MRCOG-1 Richa Saxena 2019-06-30 This new edition of Textbook for
MRCOG –1: Basic Sciences in Obstetrics & Gynaecology is a comprehensive
resource for candidates preparing for the MRCOG Part 1 exam, and all medical
students wishing to pursue specialisation in obstetrics and gynaecology in the
UK. The book is divided into seventeen sections, in accordance with the latest
exam format and curriculum from the Royal College of Obstetricians and
Gynaecologists (RCOG). The second edition has been fully revised and updated
and includes two new chapters on data interpretation and image-based questions.
Images, flowcharts and tables assist learning and each topic concludes with
SBAs (Single Best Answers) to help students prepare for examinations. 1200 SBAs
are included throughout the book. Key Points Comprehensive study resource for
MRCOG Part 1 exam candidates Fully revised, second edition with new topics
included Includes 1200 SBA questions for self-assessment Previous edition
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(9789385891281) published in 2016
The Fierce 44 The Staff of the Undefeated 2019-12-24 A dynamic and hip
collective biography that presents forty-four of America's greatest movers and
shakers, from Frederick Douglass to Aretha Franklin to Barack Obama, written by
ESPN's TheUndefeated.com and illustrated with dazzling portraits by Rob Ball.
Meet forty-four of America's most impressive heroes in this collective
biography of African American figures authored by the team at ESPN's
TheUndefeated.com. From visionaries to entrepreneurs, athletes to activists,
the Fierce 44 are beacons of brilliance, perseverance, and excellence. Each
short biography is accompanied by a compelling portrait by Robert Ball, whose
bright, graphic art pops off the page. Bringing household names like Serena
Williams and Harriet Tubman together with lesser-known but highly deserving
figures such as Robert Abbott and Dr. Charles Drew, this collection is a
celebration of all that African Americans have achieved, despite everything
they have had to overcome.
Facial Bone Contouring Surgery Sanghoon Park 2017-09-18 This book is a
practical and detailed guide on how to perform a range of surgical techniques
for facial bone contouring. Based on the clinical experiences gained by the
authors while carrying out more than 10,000 facial bone surgeries at their
clinical institute in Seoul, Korea, each procedure is meticulously described
and illustrated, step by step. Importantly, careful attention is paid to the
impact of ethnic differences on surgical technique and goals, drawing on
lessons learned during the treatment of patients from approximately 30
countries. Readers will also find instructive accompanying case studies and
copious guidance on preoperative patient assessment, potential complications,
and complication management. Facial bone contouring surgery has been gaining
popularity not only in many Asian countries but also in Western countries,
especially those in which there are sizable Asian populations. In enabling
readers to learn and master the various techniques of facial bone surgery, and
to achieve optimal outcomes in clinical practice, the book will be of immense
value to plastic surgeons in both Asia and the West.
The A-Z of the PhD Trajectory Eva O. L. Lantsoght 2018-05-25 This textbook is a
guide to success during the PhD trajectory. The first part of this book takes
the reader through all steps of the PhD trajectory, and the second part
contains a unique glossary of terms and explanation relevant for PhD
candidates. Written in the accessible language of the PhD Talk blogs, the book
contains a great deal of practical advice for carrying out research, and
presenting one’s work. It includes tips and advice from current and former PhD
candidates, thus representing a broad range of opinions. The book includes
exercises that help PhD candidates get their work kick-started. It covers all
steps of a doctoral journey in STEM: getting started in a program, planning the
work, the literature review, the research question, experimental work, writing,
presenting, online tools, presenting at one’s first conference, writing the
first journal paper, writing and defending the thesis, and the career after the
PhD. Since a PhD trajectory is a deeply personal journey, this book suggests
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methods PhD candidates can try out, and teaches them how to figure out for
themselves which proposed methods work for them, and how to find their own way
of doing things.
MCQs for MRCOG Part 1 Richard de Courcy-Wheeler 2003-09-26 This book includes
MCQs in the basic sciences that underpin the study of obstetrics and
gynaecology, as is examined in Part 1 of the membership examination. Following
the syllabus recommended by the RCOG, the questions are arranged in papers of
60 questions, each question having 5 stems with True/False answer options. Full
answers with explanatory text will be provided. Where appropriate the answers
will be supplemented by key message boxes and footnotes to direct further study
- in this way the book can be used as a study guide as well as a tool for
revision and self-assessment. A unique feature of the book will be the
accompanying CD-ROM. Using this the candidate will be able to select at random
questions to make up a practice paper which they can sit under 'examination
conditions'. When the candidate has completed the mock examination the program
will calculate their scores and indicate whether this would represent a 'good
pass / pass / borderline pass or fail'. As with the text, full explanations of
the answers will be provided.
Professional Development Skills for Obstetricians and Gynaecologists Tahir
Mahmood 2018-09-27 Professional development skills encompass non-clinical
attributes that contribute towards career development, research and highquality clinical practice, essential for junior doctors and newly appointed
consultants in today's health service. A didactic review of professional
development skills, illustrated by cases from obstetrics and gynaecology.
MRCOG Part One Alison Fiander 2016-10-13 A fully updated and illustrated
handbook providing comprehensive coverage of all curriculum areas covered by
the MRCOG Part 1 examination.
SBAs and EMQs for the MRCOG Part 2 Tahir Mahmood 2015 Specifically designed for
the MRCOG exam part 2, SBAs and EMQs for MRCOG Part 2 will offer 500 questions
mapped closely to the Royal College of Obstetrics and Gynaecology curriculum to
help candidates prepare for the newly adapted exam. This book features 250
Single Best Answers multiple choice questions and 250 extended matching
questions with explanations and sources for further reading, ensuring effective
self-assessment of knowledge and preparation for exam conditions. Providing a
thorough assessment of the reader's knowledge of Obstetrics and Gynaecology
this revision book will give candidates up to date and realistic preparation
for the MRCOG exam part 2.
Pocket Genius: Cars DK 2016-01-19 From the factory to the road, browse through
more than 170 cool cars--from hatchbacks to hybrids--in DK's Pocket Genius:
Cars. Trace the history of the automobile from early vintage cars to modern
concept cars, limousines to coupes, and minivans to sports cars in this
reference guide perfect for children ages 8-12. Catalog entries include facts
provided at-a-glance information, while locator icons offer immediately
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recognizable references to aid navigation and understanding, and fact files
round off the ebook with fun facts such as record breakers and timelines. Each
mini-encyclopedia is filled with facts on subjects ranging from animals to
history, cars to dogs, and Earth to space and combines a child-friendly layout
with engaging photography and bite-size chunks of text that will encourage and
inform even the most reluctant readers.
MCQs for FRCOphth and ICO Basic Sciences Examinations Sameer Trikha 2012-01-22
A sound knowledge of basic sciences is vital for any doctor with an interest in
ophthalmology, and is a significant part of all postgraduate examinations in
the subject. Featuring 640 multiple choice questions, this is a comprehensive
revision guide for candidates taking the basic sciences component of the
FRCOphth and ICO examinations. It is highl
Self Assessment in Obstetrics and Gynaecology by Ten Teachers 2E EMQs, MCQs,
SAQs & OSCEs Catherine EM Aiken 2012-07-27 This book presents medical students
and those preparing for postgraduate examinations with an ideal opportunity to
assess their levels of knowledge and understanding in obstetrics and
gynaecology, and to practice their exam technique across a range of question
formats. It can be used as a standalone revision guide, but is also designed to
complement the latest editions of the best-selling volumes Gynaecology by Ten
Teachers and Obstetrics by Ten Teachers. Key features: Includes an extensive
range of question types—EMQs, MCQs, SBAs, SAQs, and OSCEs—providing
comprehensive coverage compatible with all relevant examinations Fully up-todate—ensuring prospective candidates practice across all areas on which they
will be tested Clear and accessible— with concise explanations of answers and
directions to the Ten Teachers textbooks for those seeking further advice and
guidance With coverage across the obstetrics and gynaecology curriculum,
medical students and those studying for for DRCOG and MRCOG examinations will
find Self Assessment in Obstetrics and Gynaecology by Ten Teachers provides
invaluable practice and guidelines during the critical revision period.
SAQs, MCQs, EMQs and OSCEs for MRCOG Part 2, Second edition Justin Konje
2009-03-27 This book established itself in its first edition as the definitive
'one-stop-shop' revision aid; the only one available to encompass all elements
of the MRCOG Part 2 examination in a single volume. Now incorporating practice
EMQs as well as the standard question types, this second edition will ensure
that it retains its place on the 'must-have' list for every candidate preparing
for this exam. Concentrating on testing the candidate's theoretical and
practical knowledge as recommended in the current MRCOG syllabus, the book
tests the trainee with questions in obstetrics and gynaecology and those
aspects of medicine, surgery and paediatrics relevant to the practice of both.
The book is divided into four key parts, one for each style of question, each
of which opens with an introductory section on how to approach the exam and,
crucially, how to fail it. # Part 1 provides a series of short answer practice
papers. Common mistakes are highlighted as well as a list of key points
required to get full marks. A sample answer is given for each question # Part 2
contains a mock paper for the MCQ part of the exam, containing 225 questions
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with answers and helpful annotations # Part 3 introduces the EMQ, giving the
reader 40 questions in the style of the examination, together with answers and
explanatory notes # Part 4 is devoted to the OSCE, with descriptions of 20
sample stations assessing different aspects of clinical practice, advice on how
to tackle these, and suggested marking schemes. Throughout, questions have been
designed to test factual knowledge and understanding, problem-solving ability,
and clinical and communication skills.
Seek Only Passion Deana James 1993 Forced by her cruel father to wed his most
despised enemy, the debauched Earl of Whitby, Lady Noelle Rivers is determined
not to allow her spouse to win her love, much less her virtue
Routledge International Handbook of Medical Education Khalid A. Bin Abdulrahman
2015-07-16 Twenty-first century medical schools, postgraduate bodies and other
medical education organisations are responding to rapid advances in medicine,
healthcare delivery, educational approaches and technology, and globalisation.
Differences in geography, culture, history and resources demand diversity
amongst educational systems. This important volume is designed to help medical
educators working in today’s challenging circumstances by providing an overview
of best practices and research in medical education. Routledge International
Handbook of Medical Education provides a practical guide to and theoretical
support for the major education challenges facing teachers, managers and policy
makers around the world. Highlighting how resources can be used to provide
effective and sustainable responses to the key issues facing medical educators,
the handbook offers a truly international perspective of best practices with
contributing editors and authors from around the globe. Routledge International
Handbook of Medical Education recognises the need to maintain established best
practices when appropriate and to respond adaptively to cultural differences
and local conditions facing medical education. This topical book deals with the
key challenges facing medical education by the different stakeholders
including: - selection and admission of students to study medicine; competences necessary for graduates to enable them to recognize and address
emerging health issues and policies; - teaching and learning processes that are
necessary to meet tomorrow's challenges; - approaches to assessment, including
the integration of assessment and learning; - design and management of complex
curricula that provide educational strategies to meet regional and global
problems. A unique, diverse and illustrative resource of best practices in
medical education, the handbook is stimulating reading for all educators of
present and future health care professionals.
SBA Questions for the Part 2 MRCOG Amanda Jones 2015-02-26 SBA Questions for
the Part 2 MRCOG is a valuable preparation resource aimed at those specialising
in obstetrics and gynaecology who are planning to take the Part 2 MRCOG
examination. It contains two hundred practice single best answer questions
written by MRCOG question writers, with accompanying explanations and
references. It also contains an introduction to the new format of the
examination and the rationale for the changes. The first section consists of
two hundred single best answers allowing the reader to test their knowledge.
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The second section lists the correct response accompanied by an explanation and
suggestions for further reading. SBA Questions for the Part 2 MRCOG is the only
official preparation book produced by the RCOG and is therefore essential
reading for candidates sitting this examination in its new format.
Get Through MRCOG Part 1 Rekha Wuntakal 2020-07-29 Get Through MRCOG Part 1,
Second Edition, provides a selection of questions covering the basic and
applied sciences relevant to the clinical practice of obstetrics and
gynaecology and mapped to the RCOG Knowledge Areas in the MCQ style. With
appropriate explanations of the answers and references to the relevant
guidelines, this is a definitive resource for those taking the MRCOG Part 1
examination.
SBAs and EMQs for MRCOG II Chinmayee Ratha 2016-02-15 This book is a
comprehensive collection of questions in the “single best answer (SBA)” format
for the MRCOG2 theory exam. This new format has been introduced in the exam
paper from March 2015 and most candidates are still getting used to the change.
This book will provide them ample opportunity to familiarize themselves with
the concept and then practice answering the questions based on almost all
subjects included in the MRCOG 2 theory syllabus. Preparing for the MRCOG2 exam
is a daunting task for all Obstetrics and Gynecology doctors. The college
constantly reforms the exam structure in an effort to optimize the evaluation
process. The endeavor of the authors is to equip the candidates with a vision
of the holistic nature of the exam so that they master the art of answering SBA
questions.
Improving Healthcare Quality in Europe Characteristics, Effectiveness and
Implementation of Different Strategies OECD 2019-10-17 This volume, developed
by the Observatory together with OECD, provides an overall conceptual framework
for understanding and applying strategies aimed at improving quality of care.
Crucially, it summarizes available evidence on different quality strategies and
provides recommendations for their implementation. This book is intended to
help policy-makers to understand concepts of quality and to support them to
evaluate single strategies and combinations of strategies.
Air Magic Astrea Taylor 2021-04-08 Filled with spells, rituals, recipes,
meditations, and correspondences, this second entry in Llewellyn's new Elements
of Witchcraft series strengthens your connection to the element of air. Astrea
Taylor presents amazing methods for activating the air energy within you and
elevating your craft to new heights. Explore the history, folklore, and modern
uses of air magic. Discover practical techniques for incorporating incense,
sound, wind, voice, and smell into your practice. This enlightening book also
features contributions from well-known writers, including Laura Tempest Zakroff
and Phoenix LeFae. With captivating insights on air deities, animal guides,
sacred sites, herbs, crystals, and more, Air Magic empowers you to achieve
every goal and master this essential element.
Manufacturing Facilities Design and Material Handling Fred E. Meyers 2005 This
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project-oriented facilities design and material handling reference explores the
techniques and procedures for developing an efficient facility layout, and
introduces some of the state-of-the-art tools involved, such as computer
simulation. A "how-to," systematic, and methodical approach leads readers
through the collection, analysis and development of information to produce a
quality functional plant layout. Lean manufacturing; work cells and group
technology; time standards; the concepts behind calculating machine and
personnel requirements, balancing assembly lines, and leveling workloads in
manufacturing cells; automatic identification and data collection; and
ergonomics. For facilities planners, plant layout, and industrial engineer
professionals who are involved in facilities planning and design.
Essentials of Gynaecology Lakshmi Seshadri 2016-01-01 Essentials of
gynaecology, 2/e for the undergraduate medical students. All the chapters have
been updated keeping in view the current diagnosis and management guidelines.
Chapters under the section Gynaecological Oncology, in particular, have been
thoroughly updated with new information on classification, staging and
management of premalignant and malignant conditions. Summary boxes, flow
charts, algorithms and diagrams have been modified wherever required. Chapters,
Abnormal Uterine Bleeding and Benign Diseases of the Vulva, have been entirely
rewritten in accordance with the recent developments. Case scenarios, clinical
photographs and self-assessment which includes case-based, long- answer and
short-answer questions. Helps postgraduates and young practitioners to practice
gynaecology with a thorough understanding of clinical diagnosis, investigations
and evidence-based management.
MRCOG: Part 1 Mcqs Khaldoun W. Sharif 1995 This excellent review guide contains
500 questions and answers organized by the 12 topics covered on Part 1 of the
MRCOG examination. Also provides advice on how to approach the exam, and an
appendix featuring Detailed Instructions for the Multiple Choice Question
Papers issued by the RCOG. Written by a distinguished team of authors.
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